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Good morning Mr. Chairman and members of the committee. I’m Jennifer Blumhagen, 
Motor Vehicle Division Director for the North Dakota Department of Transportation 
(DOT).  I’m here to provide testimony in support of HB1068 in the bill’s current form. 
Thank you for your time today. 
 
House Bill 1068 proposes to change the definition of an off-highway vehicle to include 
motorized vehicles converted to operate on snow. The reason for this requested change 
is to provide clarification and simplicity to citizens and non-resident trail users on how to 
properly register their off-highway vehicles. This bill’s current form does not have any 
impact on NDDOT’s current processes for registering off-highway vehicles. 

This concludes my testimony.  Thank You. 
 
 


